Dear Parents, CHOIR UPDA TE

Here is the latest update on our busy term.

Busking week was a big success. Thank you for your support throughout the week in preparing food
and ensuring students arrived bright and early each day. We raised well over $200 which we will use
to buy more choir shirts and put towards a portable stage.

Thanks also to those who supported the ANZAC concert at the Town Hall last Sunday.

Our next major event is the Arts Extravaganza, an evening at the Ararat Town Hall, which showcases
our amazing performing and visual arts programs. Tickets can still be purchased at
www.trybooking.com/JKKB

Details are as follows

ARRIVE: At the Town Hall next Thursday, 5" of November at 6:45 for a 7:00 start. We expect the
show to run for between 60-70 minutes.

WEAR: School uniform/choir shirts.
Kind Regards,

The Senior Choir Team



